
 

14th July 2020 

 

Dear Y10 parents 

This letter sets out the arrangements for your son/daughter to receive their GCSE Results on 
20th August 2020. 

 

Usually we welcome Y10 students in to collect their results. However, this year we are making 
other arrangements as I am sure you will appreciate. We are prioritising Y11 and Y13 students as 
they are at points of transition and need to come in for discussions and advice. Therefore we are 
not going to be open for Y12 or Y10 students to collect results in person this year. Instead, 
Religious Studies and Numeracy & Measure Level 1 results will be emailed out to your 
son/daughter’s school email address by midday on 20th August. Students should have received a 
test email from Mrs Mundy on 10th July to their school account. If this test email has not been 
received, or is unable to be accessed, students should contact Mrs Mundy 
(rmundy@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk) so it can be rectified before the end of term. 

 

If there are any queries over the result, there will be time at the start of term to pick those up 
with the relevant member of staff. Further details of the GCSE Autumn Series which will run 
between 2nd and 23rd November 2020 will also be sent out with results. 

 
Kind Regards 

Emma White 

Head of Sixth Form 
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